
Hello  – Class 4 

 

From Mrs Marsden  

 

Things I like… 
 Playing Netball  

 Reading Stories  

 Dancing  

 Teaching Maths  

 Drawing  

 

At home I enjoy spending time with 

my two children, Faye and Joel. We 

enjoy baking tasty treats and riding 

our bikes. In my spare time I enjoy 

playing netball for a local netball 

team. I also enjoying running and like 

to stay active.  

 

 

 

 

Hello  – Class 4 

 

From Mrs Martin  
 

Things I like 

 Netball 

 Phonics 

 Having lots of fun 

 Pink  

 Reading stories 

 Dancing and singing 

 

I have three little monsters, Louis, Olive 

and Ida that keep me on my toes. We enjoy 

going swimming and riding our scooters and 

bikes. I have started running and enjoy 

playing netball. I also like to dance, which, 

you will soon see.  

 



 

And Mrs Illingworth…. 

Together we are TEAM 4! 

 
Mrs Illingworth works alongside Mrs 

Martin and Mrs Marsden. She helps us to 

do all our jobs and keeps us organised. She 

has just recently got a little dog called 

Stanley who she enjoys taking on long walks 

and playing with. 

 

You will come to school through the hall door, walk through the hall and 

up the stairs. We share our cloakroom and toilets with Class 3.  
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At home time you will leave through the hall doors, which leads into the 

playground. 

Our first topic after the summer holidays is ‘Paws, 

Claws and Whiskers’.   

You will learn all about different animals and where 

they live. We will be learning about pets, as well as 

wild animals like big cats – maybe you could take a 

photo of your pet or draw a picture to bring in to 

school. If you don’t have a pet, you could think about 

your favourite animal. 

We hope you are looking forward to Year One. 

 

We don’t want you to worry about a thing, as we will be there to help 

you. 

We have lots of fun and exciting topics over the year, including 

Enchanted Woodland and Superheroes.  

  

We are looking forward to seeing your smiling faces in September, 

ready to start a new year at school. 


